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An error appeared in an article published in the 15 July 
2017 issue of the journal [Adimora AA, Cole SR, Eron JJ. 
US Black Women and Human Immunodeficiency Virus 
Prevention: Time for New Approaches to Clinical Trials. 
Clin Infect Dis 2017: 65:324–7]. The journal editors wish 
to clarify the authors’ potential conflicts of interest. No out-
side support was provided for activities related to the pub-
lication. Dr Adimora has received payment for consultative 
services provided to Merck and ViiV. Her institution has 

received payment for her consultative services to Gilead 
Sciences. Dr Eron has received payment for consultative 
services provided to Merck, Bristol-Myers Squibb, Hanssen, 
Gilead Sciences and ViiV. His institution has received pay-
ment for research grants from Gilead Sciences, Janssen, ViiV 
Healthcare, Bristol-Myers Squibb, and Abbvie. All authors 
have submitted the ICMJE Form for Disclosure of Potential 
Conflicts of Interest.

The authors regret this omission.
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An error appeared in the 15 September 2017 issue of the jour-
nal [Kossow A, Kampmeier S, Willems S, et  al. Control of 
Multidrug-Resistant Pseudomonas aeruginosa in Allogeneic 
Hematopoietic Stem Cell Transplant Recipients by a Novel 

Bundle Including Remodeling of Sanitary and Water Supply 
Systems. Clin Infect Dis 2017; 65:935–42. The last name of the 
sixth author should be “Burkhardt” [not “Burckhardt”]. 

The authors regret this error.

The revised manuscript entitled “Comparison of the Impact 
of Pneumococcal Conjugate Vaccine 10 or Pneumococcal 
Conjugate Vaccine 13 on Invasive Pneumococcal Disease in 
Equivalent Populations” by Naucler, et al. has been submitted by 
the authors as a replacement for the originally published version 
of the manuscript. Following publication, the authors became 
aware of several discrepancies in the originally designated 

crossover dates between vaccine products in certain coun-
ties from the actual crossover dates. After an extensive effort 
to more clearly delineate vaccine crossover dates, the authors 
have reanalyzed their data and have submitted a corrected man-
uscript. This version of the manuscript has been reviewed by 
members of the Editorial Board and is being republished after 
retraction of the original version of the manuscript.

DOI: 10.1093/cid/cix1078

DOI: 10.1093/cid/cix1080

DOI: 10.1093/cid/ciy857


